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DARE TO DREAM; BELIEVE AND ACHIEVE 
 

Today’s ‘Big Me Day’ is all about our school motto. Our aim is to inspire 
children to reach for their dreams, believe in themselves and the fact 
that they can do it and then go out there and just do it!  
 
We have had a range of visitors at school today for ‘Big Me Day’, here are a few pics to 
show off the career choices of the future we have here at William Morris! 
 

                                                                
 
Ms Aimee French – Nursery Teacher           Ellis Shickle – Footballer                 Natalia Pilch  - Singer  
Mr Billy Taylor - Headteacher 

 
NOTICES: 
Non-uniform Day 
A non-uniform day will be held on Friday 21st of October, the last day before half term.  It 
will cost £1 for children to come to school in their civies and all money raised will go 
towards our playground equipment. School will close at the usual time of 3:05pm.  
INSET Day 
A reminder that Monday 31st October is an INSET day.  Staff will be receiving training at 
school and so school opens for children 1st November 2016.  
Clubs 
Please note that there will be new clubs on offer for Autumn Term 2 and a list will go out at 
the end of this term.  If it is a new club, you will have to sign up by returning the reply slip – 
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(01295 258224) 

 

WILLIAM MORRIS NEWS 

http://www.williammorrisschool.org/
mailto:office@william-morris.oxon.sch.uk


it is first come first serve, new clubs and staff lead clubs will only run from week 2 (7th 
November).  SWAY dance, Drama and Arsenal Football will be the only clubs running in the 
first week.  If your child is currently in a club and it does not appear on the new clubs list at 
the end of the term, then it will not continue to run in the Christmas term.   
 
Parents’ Evening and SEN Meetings 
You will have all received notification of Parent/Teacher appointments due to take place in 
the first week back after half term.  Please ensure you send the reply slip back as soon as 
possible.  On both evenings, the school will be accessible through the main reception 
entrance only where you can make your way to your child’s class.  Each class will have a 
‘reception/waiting’ area set up in the room or just outside the room, where you can look 
through your child’s books whilst you wait. If you are expecting an SEN meeting, then you 
should receive a separate letter for that appointment. Please speak to your teacher if you 
have not received one by the end of the term.  
 
This Week’s Winning House Captains – victorious OSCAR HOUSE!! 

                        
 
Dates for Next Week: 
Tuesday 18th October Homework Club & Multi-skills Club 

Wednesday 19th September Drama Club & Dance Club 

Thursday 20th September Swimming for Y3/4 
Thursday 20th September Brass Lessons for Y4/5 

Thursday 20th September Art Club 
Friday 21st September Football Club & Tag Rugby 

Friday 21st September Non Uniform Day - £1 

 
Future dates: 

Monday 31st October INSET Day (no children in school) 
Wednesday 2nd & Thursday 3rd 
November 

Parents Evenings – appointment details Friday 21st 
September 

Thursday 10th November Halloween Disco with Mr Mayhem  

 
Have a great weekend everyone! 

 
Julie Hiddleston and the school team  
 


